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Submission: No to 50%. The previous council made decisions that generated income from assets. Ratepayers are not assets we
are shareholders! Whatever projects need to be built, Council needs to seek funding and prioritise in an equitable way. During
merger talks one of the key arguments for standing alone was PSCs financial strengths that included lower rates than Newcastle
and income from smart investment decisions.

I believe the current Council has a duty to continue to serve the people of PSC with the same fiscal management. Don't squander
what has been achieved!!!!





